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Dear parent/caregiver 

 

With the small numbers of students attending at the end of Term 1 it was not possible to distribute our school 

photos through home groups.  We are able to store photos and delay collection until schooling has returned to 

normal.  We will also make photos available for collection during week 2 of the school holidays (20-24 April) 

according to the schedule below.  Please ensure that you know the home group number for each of your 

students to allow us to quickly find your photos.  To ensure social distancing we will distribute photos from the 

front double door entrance to the STEM centre. If a queue forms, we ask that you line up with 1.5 metres 

distance between each person.  

 

If you have multiple photo packs you are able to pick these up in a single visit.  Family/group photo packs are 

with the eldest student in your family.  If photos have not been paid for, a “bookmark” with a link to online 

payment is available for each student / group photo. 

 

Day Time Year level 

Monday 20th April 9:00am - 11:00am Year 8 students 

Tuesday 21st April 9:00am - 11:00am Year 9 students 

Wednesday 22nd April 9:00am - 11:00am Year 10 students 

Thursday 23rd April 9:00am - 11:00am Year 11 students 

Friday 24th April 9:00am - 11:00am Year 12 students 

 

COVID-19 Precautions 

If you have any of the following symptoms: 

- Fever 

- Cough 

- Shortness of breath 

- Sore throat 

Or have been in contact with any confirmed or suspected cases of COVID-19 on or after 6 April please do not 

attend to pick up photos at this time. 

 

Photos were printed prior to Friday 3rd April, and have only been handled with gloves since delivery at Unley 

High School, with last handling prior to photo collection on Tuesday 7 April.  Envelopes have not been opened.  

After collecting your envelope, please remove photos and dispose of the envelope in general waste, then wash 

your hands thoroughly with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.  Staff will use gloves to handle photos at the 

time of distribution.  Social distancing of 1.5 metres must be complied with.  We request that parents not enter 

the school buildings when collecting photos. 

 

Kind regards 

        

 

Chris Martin        Greg Rolton 

Assistant Principal       Principal 
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